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AHERA Annual Asbestos Notification 
 

During the past school year and continuing into the 2020-2021 school year the following 
asbestos management plan activities have been or are currently being completed.  These 
activities are pursuant to the Environmental Protection Agency 40 CFR Part 763- 
“Asbestos Containing Materials in Schools; Final Rule and Notice.” 
 
 Two Periodic Surveillance Inspections  

 Notification of Asbestos Locations for Short-Term Workers (Electricians, Plumbers, etc.) 

 Training of District Personnel 

 
Over the summer, asbestos abatement was completed at the High School in conjunction 
with boiler replacement.  The district used licensed abatement firms under the direction 
from a 3rd party air monitoring/project design firm.  For the 2020-2021 school year, 
Faribault Public Schools does not have any major response actions planned. 
 
Faribault Public Schools has contracted through the Southeast Service Cooperative with 
the Institute for Environmental Assessment to provide environmental consulting services.  
 
The complete updated Asbestos Management Plan for Faribault Public Schools can be 
found in the Buildings and Grounds Office or in the administrative office at each of the 
school facilities.  The Management Plan can be viewed, without cost or restriction, during 
normal working hours.  Copies can be obtained for a fee of $.10 per page. 
 
Any questions concerning this notice, or an explanation of our Asbestos Management Plan 
can be directed to Kain Smith, Director of Buildings and Grounds at 507-333-6032. 


